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Cumberland 2 ye

INFORMATION IN RELATION TO COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 30.3.20

Dear Member,

In response to the Prime Ministers announcement last night introducing even
tighter restrictions on social gathering and following recommendations from
GolfAustralia the course is now closed until further notice.

We are seeking clarification on possible length of closure however at this time it is
an unknown.

We are considering the best way to allow members to access the locker rooms
and buggy shed should you wish to retrieve personal items and will advise in due
course.

Denis Clifford
Club President

Andrew Laplain
General Manager
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